
 
 
 
 

7 March 2025 
 
Dear Families,  

Ponderosa Zoo Visit 

Wednesday 2nd April 2025 & Thursday 3rd April 2025 

 

Nursery children have an exciting opportunity to visit Ponderosa Zoo to see a variety of different animals. Your child will meet 
some furry friends, including alpacas, reindeers, meerkats, monkeys and more. Children will also have the opportunity to enjoy 
the play area as well as have their lunch with friends.  
 
If your child has a fur or animal allergy, please inform the class teacher. 
 
As this visit will be a full day, we have organised AM children and PM children to come for a full day on the day of the trip and 
have the alternate day off school.  
 
30-hour children will be split into groups over both dates and will stay in school on the day they will not be attending the visit. 
PM children will not be required to attend nursery on Wednesday 2nd April and AM children will not be required to attend 
nursery on Thursday 3rd April.  
 

The details of the visit are as follows: 
 

Venue  Ponderosa Zoo 

Date 
Wednesday 2nd April 2025 - AM children on trip, PM children stay at home 

Thursday 3rd April 2025 - PM children on trip, AM children stay at home 

Time to leave school 9.15am (Children must arrive to school for 8.20am) 

Time to arrive back at school 3.00pm (Collection at 3.15pm) 

Lunch arrangements  

 
Packed lunch will be provided by school 
 

Uniform Requirements Ensure children wear a suitable coat and sensible shoes 

Transport Coach 

 
At Dixons Marchbank Primary, safety is a priority. We ensure a high ratio of adults to children and always have a qualified first 
aider with us. If you would prefer that your child did not attend this trip, please speak directly to the class teacher or inform a 
member of staff in reception.  
 
The total cost of the visit is £20, and the payment can be made via the My Child At School app. If you require assistance with 
this, please visit our school website for the step-by-step guidelines or alternatively, please ask at the office. 
 
Please complete the consent slip and return to school as soon as possible. 
Yours faithfully, 

 
       
 
 

Mrs R Greenwood  
Principal 
 
 
 



 

 

 
Please select below: 
 
I give permission for my child to visit Ponderosa Zoo 
 
I do not give permission for my child to visit Ponderosa Zoo 
 
 

Child Name   

Class    

Telephone number (in case of delay)  

Signed  

Date  

 


